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Our mission is to empower people to live
their best lives through quality,
compassionate, solution-driven healthcare.


































A Message From Hayat Leadership

When COVID-19 arrived in Wisconsin in February 2020, health care sectors across the state were
soon activated to fight this highly contagious and dangerous disease. Because pharmacists are some
of the nation’s most accessible health care providers, they quickly became designated as essential
frontline health and safety workers during the pandemic in our state and across the nation.

As a locally owned and operated organization in Milwaukee, we felt Hayat Pharmacy was well-
positioned to help address the health crisis in our state early on and ensure a continuum of quality
patient care for our core services. We committed to focusing our resources in ways that would best
support priority pandemic responses to help people in the neighborhoods we serve. We
coordinated our workforce across our nineteen locations in Southeast Wisconsin and worked closely
with other service providers, state agencies and community organizations to prevent the spread of
the then-new coronavirus, later named SARS-CoV-2.

Shortly after Wisconsin's initial rollout of COVID-19 vaccines for health workers in mid-December
2020, we administered our first COVID vaccine in January 2021. To meet the needs of working
families, the clinic operated seven days a week and offered extended evening hours.

Meeting people where they are has always been a Hayat priority. To reach homebound individuals,
those with complex medical conditions, and other high-risk patients, we mobilized our registered
nurses and pharmacists for in-home COVID vaccines, testing and treatments. Overall, more than
106,000 vaccines were administered in our pharmacies, at our on- and off-site clinics and in the
comfort of patients’ homes.

COVID-19 testing was a priority to prevent the spread of the virus and keep communities
functioning. We designated locations on Milwaukee’s north and south side as free drive-thru testing
sites in partnership with the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Wisconsin Department
of Health Services and McKesson. During the peak of the COVID testing demand in 2022, we
offered drive-up testing services 24-hours a day, seven days a week for five consecutive months. In
total, we administered more than 80,000 COVID-19 tests.

We exist to serve and protect the health of our communities. Only together will we ensure the
overall well-being of our community and our preparedness and capacity for meeting the specific
future health needs of Wisconsinites. To all of our partners, we thank you. We invite you to connect
with us to explore additional ways to realize a healthier tomorrow. Collaboration is key moving

forward.

Sincerely,

Dr. Hashim Zaibak Tamir Kaloti
Founder and CEO President
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